
 
Regarding the Closing of Prefectural Night (Evening) High Schools 

 

（High School Education Division of the Shizuoka Prefectural Board of Education ） 

 

１ Outline 

The Shizuoka Prefectural Board of Education will be closing the night 

courses of Shizuoka High School and Hamamatsu-kita High School in 2028. 

 

２ Regarding the impact on students who will be enrolled in 2025 

    When 2025 students enrolled in the night courses at Shizuoka High School 

and Hamamatsu-kita High School advance to their fourth year (13th grade), these 

two schools will stop accepting applications for new students in the 2028 

academic year. 
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